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Notice of Launch of “FPS x PromptPay QR Payment” in Fubon+

To provide a more effective and secured payment method and cross-border retail payment 

experience, Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) will launch “FPS x PromptPay QR 

payment” service in Fubon Mobile Banking App (“Fubon+”) on 4 December 2023 or any other 

date as specified by the Bank (“Effective Date”).  

Customers can pay PromptPay merchant(s) in Thailand with HKD account by scanning 

merchants’ PromptPay QR code and complete payment with instant exchange via Faster 

Payment Service (“FPS”). To assure accounts’ security, customers are only allowed to make 

payments within Thailand. Besides, customers are required to register Fubon FPS service and 

activate “Cross-Border QR code Payment” service in Fubon+ in advance. 

Please note that the above service shall be subject to the Bank’s “Global Terms and Conditions 

for Accounts and Services”, “Mobile Banking Terms and Conditions” and “Additional Terms 

and Conditions of Mobile Banking Application”. Please note that if you do not accept the above 

terms and conditions, we will not be able to provide the “FPS x PromptPay QR Payment” 

service to you.  

Should you have any enquiries, please call our Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 2566 

8181 (Press 3 after selection of language) during the office hours*. 

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm, Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 

 

Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions of this 

notice, the English version shall prevail  


